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Support for expanding the Test and Remove into the rest of the Whiskey herd

Arthur Lawson <lawson@windriverfishandgame.com> Mon, Jul 31, 2023 at 10:09 AM

To: zach.gregory@wyo.gov
Cc: Wilma Wagon <wilma@windriverfishandgame.com>, Pat Hnilicka <pat_hnilicka@fws.gov>

The SAFG, with approval from the Wind River Inter-tribal Council, fully supports expanding Test and Remove to other sub
herds of the Whiskey Mtn herd. Since Dec 2021, we have collaborated with Wy G&F, UW and the US FWS conducting
T&R of the Red Creek sub herd on Tribal lands. Results to date have been very positive with a decrease in Movi
prevelance and an increase in lamb recruitment.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 307-332-7207. Thank you.

Regards,

Arthur Lawson, Director
Shoshone & Arapaho Fish and Game
PO Box 217

Fort Washakie, WY 82514

Office: (307) 332-7207

Cell: (307) 330-3208
lawson@uwindriverfishandgame.com

To ensure proper wildlife management and protection on the Wind River Reservation while concurrently providing the opportunity for tribal members to utilize
the wildlife resources.
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